
CONSOLIDATED SPECTRUM SERVICES 
231 SAGAMORE ROAD 

GILFORD, N.H. 03249 
PHONE/FAX: (603) - 293 - 0002 

Email: Sales@FCC1.biz 

 

In the matter of File No. SES-LIC-20180614-01475, Healy Site, SkyLine Tower LLC 

 

We wish to withdraw our Waiver of the Public Notice DA 18-398 dated 
April 19, 2018 is specifically requested. This Public Notice 
States as one requirement for the 90 day filing window “that 
earth stations must be operational as of the release date of 
this notice”. 

Since the site is now constructed there is no need for this 
waiver. Reference attached site photo. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Howard Epstein 

 

Howard Epstein  

 

 
 

 

 


